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Implementation Delayed:
New Employee Case Submission Form

The New Employees Case Submission Form project implementation has been postponed. The changes will not go
live on March 11,2024 as part of the UCPath March Release. More information, along with a newimplementation
timeline, will be shared by the UCPath Center once available.We apologize for the inconvenience.
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